16th October – planning meeting for Deanery Service to be held at Hartshill

20th November - tba

18th December - Christmas Party

15th January 2025– tba

19th February 2025–tba

19th March 2025 - AGM

Action for Sue

- 1. There was also a possibility of a talk from Robert and Catherine Carr on "Mary's Meals" Sue to pursue.
- 2. Sue will contact PALS at George Eliot Hospital to check what they think patients may need knitted toys/ welcome packs etc. We could attach MU labels to these items.
- **3.** Sue will also contact the Haven Refuge at Coventry and check whether they need any "Welcome Pack" items. **Sheila.**
- **4.** It was proposed by Sue that she copy the programme to Joyce, Ola and Anna to encourage them to join.
- **5.** It was also suggested that Reverend Heather may like to talk about her Sabbatical journey and that Sharon R may like to talk about her recent holiday in Australia.

9. AOB – none.

10. Chairperson's Remarks

Sue said that she would be writing a report on MU activities during 2023 for the APCM document.

Sheila said that she felt that it had been a vibrant year and thanked Sue for agreeing to be the Chairperson again. Wendy expressed thanks to Sue on behalf of everyone for organising our meetings and representing us at Deanery and Diocesan level.

11. Date of next AGM has been set for 19th March 2025.